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PQ 45013/24* To ask the Minister for Health the estimated costs of increasing the capital 
spend on the National Ambulance Service by 15% above the 2024 allocation. -Pauline 
Tully  
 
Dear Deputy Tully, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
As per the published Capital Plan (https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/capital-
plan-2024.pdf), specific capital funding for National Ambulance Service is provided under 
two categories: 
 

 Ambulance Replacement             €14.50m 

 Ambulance Projects                      €11.55m 
  
Increasing each of these by 15% would result in: 

 Ambulance Replacement             €16.68m 

 Ambulance Projects                      €13.28m 
  

Yours sincerely 

 

_________________ 
Brian O’Connell,  
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 
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